
CITY OF FAIRBURN  

INVITATION FOR BID 

IFB # 20-002 – ROADWAY IMPROVEMENTS ON VARIOUS CITY ROADS 

March 4, 2020 

 

 

The City of Fairburn will accept sealed bids from qualified Contractors for furnishing all labor, 

equipment, and materials necessary to complete the ROADWAY IMPROVEMENTS ON 

VARIOUS CITY ROADS CONTRACT # 20-002.  The work includes milling, temporary 

traffic control, asphalt paving, manhole adjustments and associated tasks. All work must be 

completed within one hundred and twenty (120) calendar days of the Notice to Proceed with 

Construction (NTP). 

 

Bids will be received at the City of Fairburn at City Hall, 56 Malone Street, Fairburn, Georgia 

30213 (phone: 770-964-2244) until 3:00 PM, Friday, April 3, 2020, at which time the bids will 

be opened and read aloud.  No bid may be modified, withdrawn, or canceled for a period of 60 

days after time designated for receipt of Bids or until notified by Owner, whichever is sooner. 

The City reserves the right to reject any and all bids and to waive irregularities, technicalities, 

and informalities. 

 

Bidding documents may be viewed or purchased at the office of the City Engineer, 26 West 

Campbellton Street, Suite 110, Fairburn, Georgia 30213. Contact Ms. Marceia Lindley at 770-

964-2244 (ext. 305) to order bid packages. Bid packages are $10 per CD or $20 per hardcopy.  

Payment must be received prior to delivery.  Questions of a technical nature should be submitted 

in writing to the City of Fairburn via electronic mail, attention Lester Thompson: 

lthompson@fairburn.com. 
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